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                  Director’s Note 

           
 
 
 
 
Service Hours By appointment only ​​   Donation Hours  ​  
Monday: 9 a.m.-5 p.m.  
Tuesday: 10 a.m.-6 p.m.  
Wednesday & Thursday:10 a.m.-5 p.m.  
Friday: 9 a.m.-1 p.m.  
 

Physical Address: 6203 Menaul Blvd. NE 
Albuquerque, NM 87110  
 

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 94735  
Albuquerque, NM 87199  
 

Contact Information: 
director@locker505.org 
505-294-1647  
www.locker505.org 
Please contact us for referral forms at 
referrals@locker505.org 
 

Locker # 505 Family and Friends, 

Mark your calendars! Our Annual Recyclothes event is 
happening this Saturday, May 3, at Hinkle Family Fun Center 
(located at Indian School and Tramway) from 9 am to 2 pm. For 
over 10 years, we’ve proudly partnered with the City of 
Albuquerque Solid Waste Department and Hinkle Family 
Fun Center to make this event a success. 

As a token of appreciation, donors who bring new or gently 
used clothing will receive two mini golf passes to Hinkle Family 
Fun Center. Attached is a list of our most-needed items—every 
donation helps us continue providing clothing to students in 
need across the Albuquerque Metro Area. Please share this 
event with your family and friends! 

We are also excited to share some incredible honors we 
received this month. On April 17, Locker # 505 was awarded the 
Shared Purpose recognition by United Way North Central NM 
during their 90th Anniversary Celebration. Then, on April 18, the 
Lawrence Charles Vargas Shoes for Kids & Acts of 
Compassion gifted us a certificate for 100 pairs of new shoes 
in honor of the 10th Anniversary of the Lawrence Charles 
Vargas Activity Room at the Central and Unser Library. 

We are deeply grateful for the community’s continued 
support—thank you for making a difference alongside us!  

If you have questions please feel free to contact me at 
director@locker505.org or 505-294-1647. 
 
Fondly, 
 
Kim Kerschen 
Director 
Locker # 505 
Students Clothing Bank 
 

 

**Last Day for Referrals is May 6, 2025** 

mailto:director@locker505.org
http://www.locker505.org
mailto:referrals@locker505.org
mailto:referrals@locker505.org
mailto:director@locker505.org
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CURRENT NEEDS LIST: 
Individual toiletries - shampoo, conditioner, body 
wash, and lotion  
Full size toiletries - shampoo, conditioner and 
body wash  
 
Girls shirts - 7, 8, 12 16 and 18  
Boys shirts - 5 - 18  
Boys jeans - 6, 7, 8, 10, 12, 16 and 18  
Girls jeans - 8, 12 and 14  
Women's underwear (new) - 5, 9 and 10  
Men's underwear (new) - Medium  
Boys underwear (new) - 8, 10/12, and 14/16  
Boys socks (new) - Large  
Men's shoes (new) - 7, 8, 10.5, 12, 13, 14 and up  
Boys shoes (new) - 13, 1, 2, 3, 4, and 6  
Girls shoes (new) - 12, 13, and 4  
 
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LPW5ZQ61RSUU?
ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are also now collecting 
school supplies/backpacks for 
the  upcoming school year! 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

●​ Last Day for Referrals  
May 6, 2025 

●​ Last Day to see students for 
Spring '25  May 22, 2025 

●​ Last Day to accept donations 
for Spring '25  May 29, 2025 
 

Donation locations during the summer 
please look at Donation Locations on 
our website 
locker505.org 
 

 
A huge thank you to all of our incredible 
volunteer groups for the month of April! 
Your time, dedication, and kindness have 
made a lasting impact, and we are so 
grateful for each and every one of you. 
Whether you helped organize, sort, 
distribute, or support in other ways, your 
efforts truly make a difference. We 
couldn’t do it without you—thank you for 
being a vital part of our mission! 💙 
 

●​ CEI Cuppertino 
●​ American Heritage Girls 
●​ Delta Signa Pi - UNM 
●​ T- Mobile 
●​ Bosque School 
●​ Hewlett Packard 
●​ Belen MS Student Council 

 
 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LPW5ZQ61RSUU?ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_2
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3LPW5ZQ61RSUU?ref_=list_d_wl_lfu_nav_2
http://locker505.org/
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Lace up your running shoes and join us for the inaugural Family Fitness 5K Run & Walk, 
hosted by the Albuquerque Roadrunners Club! This fun and family-friendly event promotes 
wellness while giving back to the community, with all proceeds benefiting Locker #505. 
Locker #505 is a student-focused facility dedicated to providing children with clothing that helps 
them feel confident and comfortable at school. By participating in this race, you’re not only 
embracing fitness but also supporting students in need across the Albuquerque Metro Area. 
Whether you’re running, walking, or cheering from the sidelines, we encourage everyone to be 
part of this meaningful event!  The event will be held on May 10, 2025 all details are listed below 
on the flyer.  https://www.abqroadrunners.com/new-family-fitness-5k.html 
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Recyclothes 
Keep Albuquerque Beautiful is proudly hosting the 13th annual Recyclothes clothing 
drive, dedicated to supporting students across Albuquerque. 

 

Keep Albuquerque Beautiful and Locker #505 are excited to host the 13th Annual 
Recyclothes event at Hinkle Family Fun Center! Each year, thousands of students across 
the greater Albuquerque area struggle to access basic necessities, including proper 
clothing. Recyclothes is a clothing drive dedicated to supporting these students, ensuring 
they have the essentials they need to feel confident and focus on learning. 

This year, as you dive into spring cleaning, consider setting aside clean, gently used clothing 
to help local students in need. Whether it’s from your closets, dresser drawers, or even your 
garage, every donation makes a difference! Bring your gently used clothing for K-12 
students—including sizes ranging from 4T to 6XXL—to Hinkle Family Fun Center on 
Saturday, May 3, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Every donation helps ensure students have 
the clothing they need to feel confident and comfortable at school! 

As a thank-you for your generosity, every car that donates will receive two FREE mini golf 
passes to Hinkle Family Fun Center. Help us make an impact—spread the word and join us 
in supporting Albuquerque’s students! 💙 

Learn more about Locker #505’s current needs here. 

For more information, please call 311, TTY 711, or visit the Keep Albuquerque Beautiful 
website. 

When: Saturday, May 3, 2025 
Time: 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
Where: Hinkle Family Fun Center 12932 Indian School Rd. NE 
(NW corner of parking lot) 

https://locker505.org/donate-clothes
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